
 

2013 Alaska Grown Pavilion at the Alaska State Fair 
 Have you ever considered applying for a booth at the Alaska State Fair? 

 Are you intimidated by the costs? 

 Is a 12 day commitment too much for you? 

 Here’s your chance to try it out at a reduced rate! 

 

Thursday August 29th is Alaska Grown Day at the Fair. 

The Division of Agriculture (Division) will sponsor 10 booths for Alaska Grown members to display and 

sell their products on that day. 

If you are interested in participating in this special event, please indicate by filling out the below form: 

Business/Farm Name:_____________________ Contact Person Name:____________________ 

Contact Person Phone:__________________ Contact Person E-mail:____________________ 

Alaska Grown Authorization Number______ 

Products you would sell/display__________________________________ 

 

Please fax, mail or email your form to: 

Amy Pettit 

Division of Agriculture 

1800 Glenn Hwy, Ste 12 

Palmer, AK  99645 

FAX: 907-745-7242 

 

If you have any questions about this opportunity, please contact Amy Pettit at Amy.Pettit@alaska.gov or 

907-761-3864. 

Forms are due back to the Division by Wednesday, July 31st, 2013. 

 

By signing and submitting this form, you agree to the following: 

 Since space is limited to 10 booths by our agreement with the Fair, the Division reserves the 

right to select which businesses/farms will participate in this event. 

 There cannot be any prepared food that can be eaten on the spot, except for vegetables and 

fruits, for sale from your booth.  Packaged food such as spices, canned jams and fish, flour, etc. 

can be sold. 

 Each booth space will be provided with a table and two chairs.  The booths are under the Eaves 

of the Farm Exhibit building, where there is some coverage, but if you want to bring a tent or 

canopy, it is your responsibility to do so. 

 Each business will receive two admission passes and one special parking pass to get on grounds, 

unload and park in the Employee lot. 

 Each booth must be staffed with product and personnel, from the opening of the Fair at noon 

on August 29th until 8pm that evening. 

 

Signed:_________________________________________  Date:_______________________________ 
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